
  

 
THE OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
Suzanne Huschilt  
The Municipality of Hastings Highlands 
33011 Hwy 62N 
Maynooth, ON K0L 2S0 
613 338-2811 ext. 277 
shuschilt@hastingshighlands.ca 
 
April 20, 2022         VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
premier@ontario.ca 
 
Attention: Premier Ford 
 
Re: Funding Support for Infrastructure Projects - Bridge and Culvert Replacements in Rural 
Municipalities 

Please be advised that on April 20, 2022, The Council of the Municipality of Hastings Highlands resolved the 
following: 

(139-2022) Consent Agenda Item 
That Council for the Municipality of Hastings Highlands accept for information the February 9, 2022 
correspondence from Township of Clearview regarding their letter to Premier Ford for funding support for 
infrastructure projects, bridge and culvert replacements in rural municipalities; and  
That Council support the Township of Clearview February 7, 2022 resolution requesting that Federal and 
Provincial Governments to provide more funding to rural municipalities to support infrastructure projects related 
to major bridge and culvert replacements; and  
That Council direct that this resolution be forwarded to Ontario municipalities, AMO, Premier of Ontario, 
Provincial Minister of Finance, Federal Finance Minister and ROMA for support. 

Please accept this for your consideration and any necessary action. 
 
Regards,  

 
Suzanne Huschilt 
Municipal Clerk 
 
cc: 
Hon. Peter Bethenfalvy, Ontario Minister of Finance minister.fin@ontario.ca  
Hon. Chrystia Freeland, Federal Minister of Finance chrystia.freeland@fin.gc.ca  
ROMA roma@roma.on.ca  
AMO amo@amo.on.ca  
All Ontario Municipalities 
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